
From: Stephen Currier <mrmrsswc@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 8:31 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS, PLEASE!  
  
Stephen Currier 
P.O.Box 645 
Holderness, NH 03245 
 
September 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
We are totally against the Hydro Quebec Northern Pass Project being proposed going through New Hampshire!  We are both NH 
Natives and lifelong residents of Central NH. We LOVE our state - just the way it is - BEAUTIFUL.  NH used to be known as an 
industrial state, but unfortunately, as most of the industries were shipped overseas, our economy has now shifted to being "a 
tourist destination."  No tourist in their right mind is going to enjoy the views of our mountains and valleys if they are spoiled with 
towers and power lines that cut through the most beautiful, unspoiled area of our state!  And then there's the issue of the lines 
being proposed to go through Main Street of Plymouth!  The merchants have had enough challenges due to Big Box Stores like 
Walmart that has located in West Plymouth.  If Northern Pass goes through Plymouth, it would DESTROY the businesses on Main 
Street!!   
Those who are promoting NP to go through NH are located mainly in Southern NH and they wouldn't be affected by the ugliness or 
the loss of private property.  We do not feel their input should even be considered.  We have a family member whose land would 
be impacted in Ashland NH....and that would be just plain WRONG!!  Please show proper respect for the land owners...some of 
these properties have been in families for generations.  This is NOT an issue of a utility that would benefit people. Hydro Quebec is 
a privately owned entity. PLEASE SAY NO TO NORTHERN PASS.   
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Currier 
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